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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR  

Welcome back to all of our school community after the summer break. I hope 

you all had a wonderful holiday. Let’s hope this sunshine continues into next 

week.  

 

WEEKLY INFORMATION  

For the benefit of our new parents, you will see a page called ‘Picture News’ and 

a page from National Online Safety. Picture News is a weekly ‘current news’    

programme we share with children both in the classroom and in a weekly          

assembly. The focus is always something that is currently happening in either 

the UK or around the world. You are welcome to engage in this with your child in 

preparation for their learning in the week ahead. There is also an e-safety        

information page with advice for parents and carers. We hope you find these     

additions useful.  

 

COLLECTING YOUR CHILD AT THE END OF SCHOOL 

A reminder that a Google permission form was sent before the summer break if 

you wish for an older sibling to collect your child from school at the end of the 

day. There was also a Google form sent to parents of Year 6 children if you wish 

for your child to walk home without an adult. We will not allow this without the 

form being completed.   

 

For safeguarding purposes, it is also essential that if your child is due to be          

collected by an adult unknown to the teacher, or if the usual arrangements 

change, we ask that you let us know in the morning or by letting the Office know 

before the end of the day. Thank you.  

 

POVERTY PROOFING - BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 

A reminder from the last newsletter before the summer break…...As part of 

our poverty proofing strategy we are asking that children 

don’t bring sweets to school on their birthday to share with 

the class. Parent voice shared that some felt a pressure to bring sweets in to 

school and financially this wasn’t always easy. We are asking for a different     

approach when it is your child’s birthday. If you would like to celebrate this      

occasion with school then we ask that your child donates a book that can go in 

the school library or donate a game that can be used during wet breaks or 

lunchtimes. This will help support all family circumstances. In addition, all the 

children in every class have made/or will be making a birthday card for another 

child in the class and this will be given to them on their birthday. 



HEALTHY SCHOOL PACKED LUNCH 

POLICY 

Our Primary Leadership Team (PLT) from 

last school year spent a huge amount of 

the year devising a packed lunch policy 

that focused on a balanced diet. We will 

send this draft policy to all parents and 

carers early next week and you are        

welcome to comment on this before it 

goes to the governing body. Please       

direct any comments to                       

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk by 

Monday 23rd September.  

 

 

AND FINALLY … 

It has been a wonderful first week back 

and the children look so smart in their 

new uniforms. It is great to see the new school logo on so many of 

them. Please be reminded that we no longer allow children to wear 

red t-shirts or red tights. White t-shirts and grey tights only please. 

And a reminder that school shoes should be all black. 

 

If you are interested in your child joining the Beavers/Cubs/Scouts 

then please see the advert on page 6 and 7 as places are available at 

1st Great Moor.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher    
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